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TO PATIENTS WITH AETNA INSURANCE COVERAGE 
 
 

Aetna Insurance has notified Newark Urgent Care that we are no longer a 
participating provider in the Aetna network effective January 1, 2025.  We are 
hopeful this is only a temporary situation. 
 
We are happy to see and treat you and collect your Aetna insurance information.  
We will also request your copay at the time of service and bill Aetna on your behalf. 
Please contact the Aetna member services phone number found on the back of your 
insurance card if you have concerns regarding financial obligations.   
 
We are here to provide medical services for whatever may have brought you to our 
Facility today.  Newark Urgent Care’s focus will continue to be on your overall 
health.   
 


